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Barcelona, September 5, 2014

ILWU
International Longshoremen Workers Union

Locals 10 and 34
Dear brothers and sisters,

On behalf of the dockworkers of Barcelona, Spain, we want to congratulate
you on the actions of the past summer, in support of the Palestinian struggle
for survival. With your solidarity you did your bit to stop the slaughter that the
Israeli government was perpetrating on the civilian population of Gaza.

As workers we are aware that we must build the tools that allow us to make
this world a better place to live, not only defending our rights, but also those
denouncing unfair wars whose main victims are civilians. Such actions are
those that give real meaning to our unions.

Comrades, receive our fraternal greetings. Oakland longshore solidarity
action should be an inspiration for dockworkers around the world.

Yours in solidarity, ;’G'/\:

ordl ATagun Q1~Miguens
Belegate:dra na and member of the International Area of La
ora, Spain.
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